Important Information for Our

Customers in Response to COVID-19

UPDATED March 18, 2020

NOTE THE DATE CHANGE FOR FT. WORTH, TX
ALL BIDDING WILL BE ONLINE - NO ONSITE BIDDING
INTERNET FEE WILL BE WAIVED ON ALL UPCOMING SALES

In an increasingly fluid situation, Taylor & Martin Auctioneers continues to adjust our live auction plan to
keep our customers’ and employee owners’ health and safety the highest priority. Following the latest
state and federal guidelines we have done the following:

- South Sioux City, NE will remain on March 26" and will be a live online auction, called by an
auctioneer, BIDDING WILL BE ONLINE ONLY. This location is staffed with people to answer questions
about specific equipment, give them a call.

« In response to Texas Motor Speedway’s decision to cancel all events, we have changed the date of
our Ft. Worth, TX auction to Friday, March 27t%. This will give buyers time to register to bid through
our online portal at www.taylorandmartin.com. This auction will be a live online auction called
by an auctioneer and bidding will be ONLINE ONLY. We will keep staff at Texas Motor Speedway
to answer questions about specific equipment for our buyers. Contact the auction site with your
equipment questions.

« Tunica, MS will stay as scheduled, April 2", but we will use the same format as described above. A
live online auction, called by an auctioneer, with ONLINE BIDDING ONLY.

+ We have made a few changes to the April schedule as well:
« Las Vegas, NV scheduled for April 9%, will be postponed, the next date is June 4.
+ KJM Capital Transportation Fund, LLC fleet reduction will be three separate auctions, all sites
open for equipment inspection 10 days before the sale:
« Lexington, SC April 14*" ONLINE BIDDING ONLY
« Lakeland, FL April 16" ONLINE BIDDING ONLY
- Salt Lake City, UT April 16" ONLINE BIDDING ONLY
« Pittsburgh, PA scheduled for April 16%, is rescheduled for April 23,
« Peoria, IL scheduled for April 23, will be postponed, the next date is August 20",
« Salisbury, NC scheduled for April 30t, will stay on schedule.

These changes will help to accomplish the primary goal of providing for the health and safety of all and give
those who need equipment access to the market. It is important to note that we will allow inspections
PRIOR TO SALE DAY, but there will not be any live attendance at sale sites during the auctions. All sites
will be staffed with people who can answer questions about specific equipment and you can register to bid
online at www.taylorandmartin.com or call the office at (800) 654-8280. Watch for continuing updates on
our website, we will keep you posted on any other changes as they arise.
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